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Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 
Reading II 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Daniel 12.1-3  
Protect me, O God, for in you I take refuge. 
Hebrews 10.11-14,18.  
Mark 13.24-32 
 
 
It is good to find something in life that cannot pass away. We want that; we want it in love, 
in our friendships, and in our trusting in the future.  
 
The word of God spoken in love, always a light in life, will never pass away.  Prayer is our 
inserting of ourselves into the reality of that Word and that love. 

 
MASSES 

Saturday Nov. 24,  2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

The Special Intentions of a Pilgrim to the OLK Shrine by a Pilgrim. 
All Parishioners of St. Malachy and OLV. 
 

Sunday Nov. 25,  2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. 

Elmer & Kay Delcourt by Elma & Philippe Laframboise. 
Julia Martin by the family.    
Jean Paul Robitaille by Mr.& Mrs. Gilles Potvin 

 

 
 
Development and Peace – Do it Justice  
In 2008, Canada adopted the Official Development Assistance (ODA) Accountability Act, which lays out the 
three conditions of official development assistance:  

1. It contributes to poverty reduction;  
2. It takes into account the perspectives of the poor; and 
3. Is consistent with international human rights standards 

 
The budget for Canadian international aid has been frozen for the last four years.  In that time, Canada’s aid 
spending slipped from 0.34% of the GNI to 0.29% whereas the objective adopted in 1969 was 0.7%.  In this 
year’s budget, it was announced that foreign aid will shrink by more than 7% by 2014-15. 
 
In addition to these budgetary cuts, CIDA has prioritized its aid towards countries that offer the greatest 
potential for Canadian investment, rather than those where poverty is most prevalent.  This marks a significant 
shift in Canada’s approach to foreign aid. 
 
What would Jesus do?  And me, what will I do? 
 
 

 



 
GALA EVENING 
 
Our diocese will be celebrating its 50th anniversary in 2013! 
 
 To mark the occasion, a wonderful gala evening will be held on Saturday,  
June 8, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. at the Palais des Congrès, 50 Maisonneuve Blvd., in Gatineau.  All the performing 
artists will be local singers, dancers, actors, musicians.  It promises to be a really memorable event.   
 
 Tickets are $40 each.  To buy or reserve your ticket, contact Pauline Leduc at the door of each church served 
by Fr. Gyan on November 17-18.  Please contact persons you know who might be interested in attending.  At 
the end of November, Pauline will return remaining tickets awarded to us, for sale in parishes who are asking 
for more.  
 
THE ST. MALACHY WARDENS will be holding their next meeting on Wednesday November 21, 2012, at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
ST. MALACHY - ELECTION OF WARDENS: 
Each year two church wardens are to be elected for a three year term and can remain in office for two 
consecutive terms. This year Lorraine McDermid will be completing one term and has agreed to let her name 
stand for renomination. Ann Price will be completing her second term. If you or someone you know, with his/her 
approval, would like to become a warden and help his/her parish in that capacity, please submit the name to 
one of the wardens or call the office at (819) 986-3763 by November 28, 2012. If an election is necessary, it will 
be on December 1, 2012, after our Eucharistic celebration. Thank you. 
 
GRIEF SESSIONS: The next Grief Session is scheduled for December 11th, at 1:30 pm., in OLV Church Hall.  
For more information call Monique at (819)986-3166. 
 
CHRISTMAS TEA: The Annual Christmas Tea this year will be convened by Virginia Sellers.  The Tea, Craft 
and Bake sale will be held on December 1st, from 1:30 pm until 3:30 p.m.  Please mark your calendars for this 
parish event. Donations of crafts for the Christmas Craft table are welcome. 
 
THE HEART AND SOUL CHRISTMAS CONCERT will be held on Thursday 
 December 6th, at OLV Church. The tickets will be $5.00, in advance or $8:00 at the door.   
 
THE CHANTERELLE   will be holding their Christmas  Concert  at Our Lady of Victory Church, Buckingham, 
on Wednesday  December 12th, 2012, at 7:30 p.m. The tickets are    $10.00 for adults and children under 
12 are free. 
 
A WONDERFUL EVENING: 
 
The annual Harvest Supper sponsored by our two Parishes was a great success with a full house in 
attendance. The evening was made even more special as our Archbishop Paul-André Durocher was 
in attendance and by all indications, he had a great time meeting and talking to those in attendance. 
His friendliness and easy manner were appreciated by all who met him. 
 
As our Parishioners know, these events do not happen by themselves, as it takes a lot of work by a 
dedicated group of volunteers to make the event the annual success it always proves to be. A sincere 
thank you to all those who volunteered to make this event such a success; their commitment to our 
faith communities is outstanding. 
 
A special thank you to Marilyn Charron for the donation of the beautiful quilt which proved to be such 
a popular raffle item, as well as to those Parishioners who donated preserves for the harvest baskets. 
Also, thank you to the Palais  Gommé and the Buckingham Metro for their support as well. 
 
SUNDAY ENVELOPES:  The 2013 Sunday envelopes will be distributed in the next few weeks.  If you are new 
to the parish or would like to make your donations using the envelopes, you may call the office at 819-986-
3763. This is our only record for Income Tax receipts. 

 
2013 CALENDARS  from  the Diocese are available for $10:00 each. $1.00 from the sale of each calendar 
remains in the parish. You may call the office at 819-986-3763 to obtain your calendar. 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS  OLV ST. MALACHY 

Nov.10-11, 2012  (Sunday Offering) 
 

$515.00 
 

$281.00 

Nov.10-11, 2012 (Missionary Bishops and Societies ) 
 

$119.00 
 

$93.00 
 


